Lizard Fire Flood Risk

Community Meeting

Thursday, July 13 at 6:00PM

Sunsites Community Center

There will be a community meeting heild
Thursday evening to discuss the increased risk
of flooding caused by the Lizard Fire. Local
residents are encouraged to attend this
important meeting to learn how best to prepare
for and respond to post-fire flooding. Local Fire,
County Highway, Floodplain, and Public Safety
representatives will be on-hand to discuss the
potential for flooding as well as how residents

can protect their families and property.



